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Welcome to our end of term edition of the 

newsletter.  It has been a short but jam packed 

half term with SATS, trips and our jubilee 

celebrations this afternoon.  We will publish 

photographs from today in the next newsletter.   

For this edition, we have asked Heron and 

Peregrine classes to write some articles for you 

about their adventures this term and we really 

hope you will enjoy reading them. 

 

Happy birthday to the children (and staff) who 

will be celebrating birthdays in June: Lila, Rhys, 

Lucas, Darcy-Mae, 

Jessie, Tom, Jake, 

Edward, Dougie, Luka, 

Rosie, Jimmy, Ralph, 

Lowri, Nel, Irfanullah, 

Grace, Ava, Viola, 

Catherine, Luke, Jack, 

Miss Bailey, Mr Brown, Mrs Cowan, Miss 

Cummings, Mrs Fearn, Miss Sykes, Mrs White 

and Miss Wright. 

 

Mental Health Awareness Week   

Last week we learned lots about mental health, 

in particular how to prevent loneliness. On 

Friday we all wore something green to remind 

us. 

 

 

 
 

 

Road Safety Week – children have been 

learning about road safety this week.  We were 

hoping to have a whole-

school road safety walk 

with the local police but it 

has been so busy we 

could not fit it in this 

week.  We will try to 

arrange it for after half 

term. Children in 

Kingfisher have been 

designing posters. 

 

Cooking 

Last week Year 5 pupils made delicious carrot 

soup and this week 

Year 3 & 4 have been 

making apple cake.  

The smell wafting 

through the school 

has been absolutely 

wonderful. This is 

Skylark class all working together – they did 

everything themselves! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Diary Dates 

29th May – 3rd June  Half term holiday 

6th June – school starts 

6th -10th   Year 1 Phonics Screening Checks  

13th – 17th Science Week  

13th – 17th Year 4 Multiplication Tests 

13th  Scientist workshops in school 

16th  Aspirations Morning 



Heron and Peregrine were asked to write for the newsletter about their adventures this year – here 

are some of their articles 

 

  



 
 

 
 

 



 

 
 

 



Year 6 Residential – they had an amazing time! 

Here are some photographs – there are lots 

more and some thrilling video clips on the 

school website under Classes – Year 6 

Residential: 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

School Uniform – we would like to have a real 

push on smartening up our uniform for the last 

half term.  In particular we have noticed some 

children coming in trainers rather than school 

shoes. To try and encourage everyone we will be 

having a prize for the smartest child.  We won’t 

be telling you the exact day – so everyone needs 

to dress smartly every day! 

 

Next Newsletter – Our next newsletter will be 

published on Friday 24th June. If there are any 

achievements or any other celebrations you 

want to share with everyone, we will be very 

pleased to feature your child in the next 

newsletter.  Please email admin@st-

whites.gloucs.sch.uk by Monday 20th June 2022. 
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